Prayer Concerns

Please submit any prayer concerns to the church office by email to: cjames@marionmethodist.church. Concerns will remain on the printed list for the month and must be resubmitted to have them printed in the next month's bulletin.

Rod Alexander, Blake Blankenship, Sue Bonds, Cathy Caldwell, Ann Carpenter, Danny Chrestman, Gail Fogleman, Heather Grider, Mayson Hall, Jane Hartley, Laura Helms, Donna Lanier, Darlene Meek, Mike Miller, Sidney Pickering, Ralph Roberts, Charlie Sneathern, Bartt Vaughn, Billie Williams, the Family of Curt Dalton, the Family of Buster Benton.

Giving and Attendance

March 10, 2024

Budget: \$4,618..00

Capital Improvement: \$790.00

Backpack \$120.00

Other: \$1,279.00

Grand Total: \$6,807.00

Attendance: 92

QR code to give online:



Leadership

Lannie Lancaster, Board of Managers Chairperson
Tracy Brick, David Fogleman; Frank Fogleman; Franklin Fogleman;
David Rikard; Jeff Schwartz; Mitch Shidler and Steve Sutton

Church Staff

Cyndi James, Business Administrator
Monty Hill, Music Director

Teresa Gardner, Preschool Director/Teacher
Jennifer Morgan, Preschool Teacher
Joanna Chafin, Preschool Teacher
Pam Scarbrough, PDO Director/Teacher
Kristie Stotts, PDO Director/Teacher
Marcia Sutton, Pianist
Debbie Wallace, Organist

Marion Methodist Church



Fifth Sunday in Lent

MARCH 17, 2024

81 Military Road Marion, Ar 72364 870-739-3434

Church Office Hours Monday-Thursday (9:00-3:00)

Celebration of Worship

Debbie Wallace

Bro. Bill Becker

Announcements

God	Invites	Us	To	Wor	ship
-----	---------	----	----	-----	------

Welcome Franklin Fogleman

Prayers of the People

*Call to Worship Bro. Bill Becker

Greeting

Confession

*Assurance of pardon "Amazing Grace / My Video/Choir Chains are Gone"

Worship through Giving Marcia Sutton

Children's Moment

Scripture Hebrews 4:12-16

Message "What to do when the Word Presses In"

*Benediction

Altar Flowers

The flowers on the altar are given to the glory of God and in memory of Don & May Ferguson and David Ferguson given by the Acuff and Wehrum family.

Scholarship

Joe and Patsy Catt Family scholarship Endowment will award its scholarship to a graduating senior from the Class of 2024. This recipient has to be an active participant in the youth program at Marion Methodist Church and will be attending an accredited college or university. The selection committee will choose based on financial need, community leadership and potential to succeed in college. The application process is open now until April 1. The recipient will be awarded at our Senior Sunday program on May 19, 2024. Website to apply: Arkansas community foundation or arcf.org

For any student needing help with the online process please call: Jane Jones, Program Officer, Arkansas Community Foundation, 501-372-1116

Preschool Scholarship

Our Preschool will offer our annual scholarship to a graduating senior from the Class of 2024. Requirements: (1) The senior must have attended our preschool (2) The senior must be a member of MMC. Applications are located on the black tables outside the sanctuary. After completion, please submit to the church office. The Preschool Board will review all applications. Deadline for submitting is May 5th.

Easter Egg Hunt

Our Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Sunday, March 31st @ 9:45 am during Sunday School. If you would like to help with the Easter Egg Hunt, please contact Shanna Boney.

Easter Lillies

Time is running out to make your East Lily purchases. The deadline is this Thursday, March 21st. If you would like to place one or more Lily in the sanctuary in memory of or in honor of loved ones, please complete a form located on the black tables outside the sanctuary. Once completed please either submit to the office or place in the offering plate along with a check payable to MMC. Easter Lillies are \$20 each.

Flower Calendar

Mar. 24th — Debbie Reginelli | Mar. 31st - Easter Lillies

^{*} Indicates Standing